
LAST CALL 
 

Brass Castle and Port Colden School Families, 

 

There are only 25 yearbooks left.  If you have not ordered your 

yearbook this is your last chance.  The cost for the 2015/2016 yearbook 

is $20.50. 

 

To insure your child will have a yearbook, send in your payment by June 

8, 2016 in an envelope marked yearbook and with your child’s name 

and teacher on it.  Checks made payable to Washington Township PTA. 

 

If you have any concerns or are unsure if you have already placed your 

order please email brasscastleportcoldnenyearbook@gmail.com  
 

Thank you 

Yearbook Committee 
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